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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE September 17, 2003 

Dear Rosemaling Friends, 

Hope this newsletter finds you all well and that you had a great summer. The 
Seabeck workshop with Shirley Evenstad is coming right up and the plans for a 
Spring Workshop with Pam Rucinski are coming together. We will be hearing more 

---20_0_3_W_RA___ about the plans for future mini workshops and major workshop by 

Officers teachers in our organization. Several people from the Western Rosemalers 
are planning to attend the Vesterheim Symposium next spring. It will be 
great to get a report on that at a future meeting. Lots of enthusiasm and 
many opportunities!! 

Patricia Smaaladen, President 
plsmaaladen@comcast.com 
(425) 641-3598 

LaNean Rhodes, Vice President 
BKELLER@harbomet.com 
(360) 871-7983 

Kay McKenzie, Secretary 
kaymckenzie@earthlink.net 
(253) 265-3788 

Many thanks to Julie Hebert for her efforts to have us represented at the 
Puyallup fair this year; I hope it went well. As we look forward to planning 
for next year, keep those demonstrating opportunities in mind at the 

Carol Voigt, Treasurer 
carolv47@foxintemet.net various Scandinavian festivals. Those that share their painting skills by 
(253) 566-0405 
Marlene Echanlz, Financial secretary demonstrating really help to provide authentic rosemaled items and 
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3873 educate people about this beautiful art. 

Barb Smith, Membership Secretary, 
Vine Editor, Printing & Mailing 
barbsptg@cvc.net 
(541) 882-4756 

Gro Martt Kleitsch, Past President 
gottalupe@yahoo.com 
(360) 871-0418 

Gudrun Berg and Nina Kurrie, 
Mini Workshop Co-Chairman 
Gudrun: (425) 438-9720 
Nina: (360) 387-4157 
nordicnina@hotmail.com 

Regional Chalnnen: 

Nina Kun#e, Island/Snohomish County 
nordicnina@hotmail.com 
(360) 387-4157 

Lois Clauson, Kitsap County 
Litennisse@aol.com 
(360) 377-3518 

Dede May, King County 
ac_may@msn.com 
(206) 933-3003 

Julie Ann Hebert, Pierce County 
Julhebert@aol.com 
(253) 841-3392 

Hope to see you at the meeting on October 12th!! Keep sending in 
those surveys (will be available at the meeting too) ... so far I have 
received only 11. We need your thoughts. 

All the best, 

Pat 

The Acanthus Vine is published 4 times a year approximately two weeks prior to the coming meeting. News 
items that any member deems interesting or beneficial to our members is welcome. If you have e-mail, send as 
Word Doc attached to e-mail to Barb Smith (address above-left); or surface mail to return address on this Vine. 
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